
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
March 23, 2010 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Request for audit placement for correction of grant and supercede of documents for FCC ID:  UFE-
R3MOD24A 
 
The client has requested the original test report and users manual be replaced with revised versions that have 
corrected the model number originally used. 
 
In addition the original grant must be corrected for the same reason. 
 
This has become an issue because the applicant is attempting to obtain South American approval. 
 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc. 
Direct 717-676-3203 


